From: Manuel Vega

To: eComment
Subject: Planning Committee
Date: Friday, October 23, 2020 7:11:21 PM

| received the notice about the construction at 301 and 305 N Mountain View St. | worry that there is already limited
parking on the street and adding more units will cause more chaos. We have to walk a long distance down 5th street
to find street parking. Although this is a relatively quiet neighborhood it is not the safest at night. Not to mention no
one can afford all the new units being built all around Santa Ana. This type of housing does not benefit the people
that most need it. This housing will only benefit the developers that will line their pockets with their overpriced
housing

Manuel Vega
Mountain View home owner
mvesg463@yahoo.com
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